Old Road West Patient Participation Group
Patient Survey Report 2012/13

Information from your PPG
Who we are and what we are for:

Patient Participation Groups (PPGs) were introduced as part of the Government’s Health and Social Care Bill. They are made up of patients working with the practice to contribute to improvement of services.

This new modern NHS is intended to be built around patients with the following aims:-
· Patients are to have a much bigger say in what services they receive
· PPGs are to be developed in all GP practices to give patients a voice in the care and services they receive 

· Improve communication between the practice and its patients 

· Provide practical support to help implement change
Old Road West/Mackenzie Way PPG was formed in November 2011 and is composed of a group of willing volunteers from both branches of the practice. There are currently 9 members of the group from a variety of backgrounds, which meet regularly with Karen Hoadley, the Practice Manager. GPs also take it turns to attend the meetings when available.
Our aims and achievements to date:

· PPG objectives have been determined;
· An information leaflet was produced for patients about the PPG and a dedicated information board placed in the waiting rooms of both surgeries to raise awareness of the PPG;
·  It was essential to obtain the views of a wider range of patients, and members of the PPG conducted a patient survey in July 2012, to gain patients’ opinions as to what services/facilities they would like in the practice;
· The comments from the patients covered a wide range of topics, and the PPG would like to thank everyone who took the time to stop and talk to us;
· An analysis of the comments was completed and action is now being taken to address some of the issues raised. 
Results from the Patient Survey:
· Issues around improvements to the practice premises were raised, and also about additional services that patients would like to see;
· Concerns around obtaining appointments were fed back to the Practice; 

· There were very many useful suggestions and the PPG is working with the practice to address, where practical, the issues raised;
· As a result of comments from patients in the survey, a second handrail has been installed on the stairs in Old Road West surgery;
· The access ramp has been re-surfaced;
· Discussions are being held on the provision of a disabled parking bay for Old Road West;

· Many suggestions were made for the development of support groups for specific conditions such as dementia care, mental health problems, back pain etc.;

· There were very many complimentary comments made about the practice staff and it appears that patients are very happy with the service they receive from both surgeries.

The future:

The Old Road West PPG is still very new but is working hard to give patients a voice within the practice. 

The first AGM is being held on July 9th 2013 and is open to all patients. Details of time and venue will be available soon. 

New recruits are still needed and if anyone is interested in joining, please contact either our Chair, Jim Hancock on 07881730185/01474 323542 or Secretary, Marilyn Berry on 01474 814139. You will be very welcome.  
Please look out for the in-depth Patient Survey Report and Action Plan for 2012/13 available later this month.
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